
From: Collett, Rebecca R <rcollett@wcbd.com>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/14/2016 8:46:57 AM

Subject: WCBD- Teen death/SCDOT

Hey!
We just broke a story on a teen who died at Christmas, and what we found was the wreck could have been prevented 
with simple ditch maintenance by the SCDOT. The family has been devastated, as you can imagine losing a teen 2 
days before Christmas. 
 
They have been wanting to speak with the Gov and haven’t been able to get through. I’m hoping you can pass this 
story and the family’s info along to her? And help coordinate a meeting with them?
 
I’ve been working with this family for months and I know meeting with the Gov would help heal some wounds. 
Anything I could do to help in that process is a must. 
 
Their contact info is:
Glenn Rabon
843-327-4891
 
Here is a link to the story-- >
 
http://counton2.com/investigative-story/news-2-i-team-new-details-uncovered-in-death-of-shs-teen/
 
 
Rebecca Ryan Collett
Anchor/Reporter
WCBD News 2
843-200-8267
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